
 Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 
markcouch25@gmail.com  
Robert Kauffman 

rdkauffman26@gmail.com  
Frank Luke  
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor Dave Aungst 
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
 

  

 

do this   

in Remembrance  
of me 

mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org
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Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

October 2, 2022 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart 
through the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have 

children, please know that we have a nursery available for infants through 
age 3. If you would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, 

please contact the pastor or an usher. 
 

 9:15am Sunday school 
10:15am Worship 
Sermon Pastor Dave Aungst 
   I Corinthians 11:23-34 
Communion  
  
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Kip McElwain and Dick Hoy 
Greeter: Janice Glick 
Nursery:  SS: Erin Glick  CH: Amanda Brehman 
 
September 25th Report 
Offering:  $1,247.00 
Received YTD:  $103,937.74 
Budgeted YTD:  $118,245.66 
September Avg. Weekly Giving: $2,235.95 
September Avg. Weekly Attendance: 63 

 
Announcements 
Practice for the children’s Christmas program begins today. All school-aged 
children are encouraged to participate. Practices will occur every Sunday, 
downstairs in the social room during our normally scheduled Jr. Church 
time. 
 
The Leadership Appreciation Luncheon is today after the morning service. 
 
Today is the last day to donate items for the MCC School Kits. If you would 
like to donate, please place them in the box located in the foyer. More 
information is posted on the youth bulletin board in the back. 

Belleville Mennonite School invites you to join us for the annual Fall 
Fellowship Dinner on Saturday, October 8 at 6:30 pm.  Various students, 
staff, and alumni will be speaking as we celebrate the faithfulness of our 
amazing God, share the exciting ways that BMS is impacting lives, and invite 
others to play a vital role in the school’s mission!  To RSVP for this 
complimentary dinner, please call the school office at 717-935-2184. 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated to Crossroads Pregnancy Center’s Baby 
Bottle Boomerang! Our church raised $624.28! 
 
The youth group will be heading to Knoebels Amusement Park next Sunday, 
October 9th. The youth will depart from Mt. View at 10:30am and will return 
around 6:30pm. The cost is $10 per person. Please also bring money for food 
and drink. Friends are welcome at all youth activities! 
 
Crossroads Pregnancy Center’s annual fundraising banquet will be held on 
Tuesday, October 18th at Locust Grove. For more information and to reserve 
a spot, please contact Stephanie at (814) 643-3570. 
 
The Annual Gator Camp Awareness Dinner is scheduled to be held October 
29, 2022, at 6:30 pm in the Locust Grove Mennonite Church Fellowship 
Room. A catered dinner will be followed by a short program given by the 
Buccaneers, a boys’ group from Gator Camp, and Gator Camp updates by 
Greg Kanagy. An offering will be lifted. Please RSVP no later than Oct. 24th to 
Ann Kanagy at 717-437-4946. 
 
Looking Ahead 
 Mt. View’s annual Thanksgiving meal will be held on Sunday, November 13th 
at the Reedsville Fire Company’s banquet hall following the morning service. 
 
Opportunity to Serve 
There are several vacant positions at the church that need filled. If you feel 
led or want more information, please contact Pastor Dave or an Elder. 
o Nursery Workers 
o Men’s Adult Teaching Position 
o Youth Pastor 
o Children’s Church Coordinator 
o Children’s Church Teachers/Helpers 
o Overseer 
o Thrift Store 

 
I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 


